
Bylaw Change 

 

Article VII, Section 2, (d)2 was changed at the Board Meeting of July 7, 2014 
regarding the delinquent date for annual dues.  The new Bylaw reads: 

1.  Bills for the next fiscal year will be mailed on September first of the current 
year. 

2.  There will continue to be a discount for full payment received by January 31st 
of the billing year. 

3.  Non-discounted dues can still be paid in two installments; the first payment by 
January 31st and the second by April 30th of the billing year. 

4.  Any dues not paid by May 31st of the billing year will be considered past due 
and subject to legal action. 

 

 

  


